
 

 
 

Warbirds  -  Coolum 10th & 11th August, 2013 
 

The weather was perfect during the weekend as some 87 models took to the air at the Coolum Warbirds.  
Pilots came from as far away as Gladstone, Toowoomba, Northern NSW and the Gold Coast.   
 

Our thanks go to the members of the Coolum Club for hosting the event which must be one of the best 
attended meetings to-date.  Coolum is a great venue for hosting our Annual Meeting. 
 

One of the highlights must go to Tony Thornton’s 91” Corsair which was fully recovered and painted by Bill 
Rogers. 
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New Co-ordinator 
 
At the Annual Meeting, Bill Sharpe was appointed as the co-ordinator for the next twelve months.  He can be 
contacted on  
 
Mobile: 0488 622 133  
Email: scafaustralia@gmail.com 
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Next Event 
 
Our next Warbird’s event is at Toowoomba Aeromodellers Association - TAA on the 21st & 22nd September, 
2013.  Contact Peter Love 0412 633 549 to register and reserve your camping spot. 
 

Some of the aircraft at Coolum on the 10th and 11th August 2013 taken by Bill Creed. 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Bill Sharpe 

SCAF Co-ordinator 
Email:  scafaustralia@gmail.com 

Mobile:    0488 622 133 
 
 


